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PLANNING COMMISSION MEETING  

Wednesday September 11, 2019 

Fairbury City Hall Basement 

 

 

The Planning Commission held a meeting at 12 Noon. Members present were Chairman Rick 

Wilson, Leroy McPherson, Tracy Taylor and Michael Blackwell, Ron Schlipf, Bekah Fehr and 

Jeremy Leman. Also in attendance were City Superintendent Brett Ashburn and Planning 

Commission secretary Stephanie Meints. 

 

Review of minutes from July 10, 2019: Motion by McPherson, second by Blackwell 

to approve.  Motion carried unanimously. 

 

On January 1, 2020 the legalization of marijuana will take place in Illinois. The 

Planning commission discussed the pros and cons of allowing dispensaries in the City of 

Fairbury. They were also asked that should they allow dispensaries in the City what  zoning 

stipulations would they put on it, or if they would even allow it. 

Rick Wilson stated that he would like more input from the citizens, medical professionals, 

and law enforcement officials. 

The Planning Commission made a recommendation to gather more information from the 

States Attorney, police, Medical professionals, and citizens before making a 

recommendation to the Zoning Board or City council. 

Motion by Fehr, Second by Schilpf 

In favor: Schlipf, Taylor, Blackwell, Fehr, and McPherson 

Opposed: Leman and Wilson 

 

 

 

Motion to Adjourn : Taylor, Second by Leman. Motion carried unanimously 

 

 

 

 

 

Stephanie Meints, PC Secretary 


